From: GARTENBAUM Andrea

To: "Spenillo, Justin"; LANIER Robbye

Subject: FW: Courtesy Copy: DEQ proposes temporary rules to revise greenhouse gas permitting requirements

Date: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 1:36:19 PM

Robbye and Justin,

FYI – DEQ is proposing temporary greenhouse gas reporting rules. See below.

Andrea Gartenbaum

Rules Group Lead Operations Division Oregon Department of Environmental Quality 503-229-5946

gartenbaum.andrea@deq.state.or.us

From: DEQ Online Subscriptions [mailto:ordeq@public.govdelivery.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 1:30 PM

To: KNIGHT William; GARTENBAUM Andrea; HAMMAN Patricia; WIND Cory Ann; ARMITAGE Sarah; CAPP Carrie Ann;

INAHARA Jill; kent.lynne@deq.state.or.us; SVELUND Greg; BROWN Trina; MCMORRINE Edith

Subject: Courtesy Copy: DEQ proposes temporary rules to revise greenhouse gas permitting requirements



This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Andrea Gartenbaum.

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of Air Quality Permits, Rulemaking, Title V Permit Program public (6883 recipients)

DEQ proposes temporary rules to revise greenhouse gas permitting requirements

DEQ is developing a temporary rulemaking proposal to revise certain greenhouse gas permitting requirements. The objective of the temporary rulemaking is to remove certain permitting requirements until DEQ determines how to address recent action by the U.S. Supreme Court. On June 23, 2014, the U.S. Supreme Court invalidated portions of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency's greenhouse gas regulations known as the Tailoring Rule.

<u>Visit DEQ's website</u> to view the proposed rules. On that website in October, DEQ will publish its Staff Report to the Oregon Environmental Quality Commission. DEQ plans to take the proposal to the Environmental Quality Commission for decision at the commission's November 2014 meeting.

Questions? Contact George Davis at 503-229-5534 or davis.george@deq.state.or.us

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:

Manage Subscriptions | Unsubscribe All | Help



STAY CONNECTED:



This email was sent by GovDelivery, Inc. \cdot 408 St. Peter Street, Suite 600 \cdot Saint Paul, MN 55102

?